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Support for children in September and additional staffing.
Monday 6th July 2020.
Dear Parents/ Carers,
As I have mentioned previously, the Governing Body and I are looking to provide a broad and exciting curriculum supported by individual and small group work in English and Maths as well as support for Health and Wellbeing when the children return back to school in September. 
I am delighted to say we have been able to re-employ Teaching Assistant Mrs Lizzie Morris from September to help us with this task.
I have also allocated funds to enable 1-1 or small group teaching after school for 40 minutes per day 4x per week. This would run after school and we would need a commitment from the child's family that they would attend 4 x per week for  up to 12 weeks otherwise a place will not be offered, If they have poor attendance that is not due to illness they would lose their place.
I have been working with staff identifying groups of children that this may benefit and will be in touch with their families directly by the end of the week.
In the meantime, please do not forget to continue to access your child's online learning following the timetable your child's class teacher sets in Class 1, 2 and 3 wherever possible as this will help them prepare for 'Back to School' in September.
Our usual support meetings for children with SEN will continue and this will likely to continue to be remotely through Google Meet for the time being.
I will be in touch in September to set these up after the children have initially settled in.
Kind regards,
Belinda Athey - Headteacher and SENCO.
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